
 

 

 

 

March 15th 2023 

Subject: Market Increase Announcement  

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Due to proportional price increases received from our manufacturing partners, ICS Clean 
Supplies will be implementing a price increase of 8% on selected items such as cleaning 
chemicals & small equipment, poly and compostable liners, paper products, skin care products 
and wipers effective April 7th 2023. Please note, some product categories and contracts may be 
subject to a higher percentage increase. This market increase is a direct impact of the 
escalating costs of raw materials, manufacturing processes, labor costs, transportation 
surcharges and general inflation of all goods and services throughout the janitorial sector.  

This price adjustment will aid ICS Clean in the continuation of providing our clients the highest 
level or service and top quality products and we remain committed to the responsible sourcing 
of the most competitive market pricing throughout our manufacturing partners.  

We appreciate your support and business and are committed to working to assist in the growth 
of your business as we strive to provide the best possible service. For all specific price related 
questions on your account, please contact your ICS Clean sales representative for more 
information.  

For more information on sectors, manufactures and products impacted please visit our 
Resources section under Market Announcements & Newsletters for full details.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Lindsey Goeree 
Chief Operating Officer  
ICS Clean Supplies Ltd 
 

 

 


